
September 1 2023 

Welcome back! 

We hope everyone had an amazing summer and is getting back into routine.  We have had a 
fantastic first few days.  Students are sharing about their summer adventures, enjoying the 
beautiful weather during recess on our playgrounds and discovering all the things they will 
learn in their new grade.   

 

A huge thank you for being conscientious about parking in designated areas and helping keep 
our students safe. Your support in this matter is greatly appreciated! 

A reminder that there is no school on Monday (Labour Day) heading into next week: 
Wednesday, September 6 is early out, and our Meet the Staff is scheduled on September 12.    

We hope you have an opportunity to enjoy the beautiful weather this long weekend with your 
family. 

Have a wonderful long weekend! 

James Mowat Staff 


